
We hope your family can join us Friday, September 10th for 

Gayman’s Home and School Association Popsicles on the 

Playground Social. 

 

This informal gathering is a fun opportunity for your child to 

meet other students, play with old friends and enjoy a popsicle 

(if you choose!) while you meet and talk to other parents.  
 

Note:  Sloby the Ice Cream Man will be onsite and accepts Cash Only! 
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